
 

Letter from President Tusk to President Delors1 
 

 
Brussels, 4 July 2015 

 
 
 
Dear Mister Delors, (Dear Jacques) 
 
 
 
It is with profound gratitude and respect for your crucial role in the 
realisation of the construction of the European Union as it exists today that 
the European Council, gathered together on June 25, has decided to award 
you the title of Honorary Citizen of Europe. 
 
 
My proposal to recognize your action at the service of Europe was 
approved with unanimity. To all members of the European Council, the 
choice was clear: you are the worthy successor to our first generation of 
founding fathers. 
 
 
Your achievements are many and your messages extol solidarity. They will 
guide us in overcoming the challenges that the European Union faces once 
again. The conclusion of the speech you delivered at the beginning of your 
third mandate as President of the European Commission in 1993 remains 
true to this day: “Yes indeed: it is high time to sow the seeds of hope.” 
  
 
 
Finally, we wish you happiness and good health for your 90th birthday and 
the many more to come. 
 
 
 

Donald Tusk 
 
 
 
 
M. Jacques Delors, 
Honorary Citizen of Europe 

                                                           
1 Letter translated from French by Emmett Strickland, Jacques Delors Institute 
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